
1

From: Williams, Kara <Kara.Williams@seattle.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, December 16, 2021 12:47 PM 
To: Griffith, Kate (UTC) <kate.griffith@utc.wa.gov> 
Subject: City of Seattle Reporting 

External Email 

The link below is to the 2021 3rd quarter Supplier Diversity Report for the entire City. This is the format for the 
annual report as well. 
Thank you for including me and Seattle City Light and if I can be of any further assistance please let me know. 
Would you please distribute the link to the participants on todays call? 

http://www.seattle.gov/Documents/Departments/FAS/PurchasingAndContracting/WMBE/4.1‐wmbe‐Q3‐
2021.pdf 

Happy Holidays 
KARA WILLIAMS (she/her) 
WMBE PROGRAM MANAGER | CONTRACTING & PROCUREMENT 
SEATTLE CITY LIGHT 
O: 206-684-3641 | C: 206-549-5806 KARA.WILLIAMS@SEATTLE.GOV  
We Power Seattle seattle.gov/city‐light 


